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References  

 
Two letters of recommendation are required.  Please provide below the information for the two people who will 
be submitting references.  Both letters should be able to attest to your qualifications for this program and your 
leadership performance and/or potential. The letters should be from individuals who know you well through 
professional, personal or volunteer activities.  The letters may be sent separately to the address on the cover 
sheet of this application, but must be received by Monday, April 10, 2017, the application deadline.  
 
              
Name of Reference Number One      Title  
 
              
Organization        Phone  
 
              
Name of Reference Number Two       Title 
 
              
Organization       Phone  
 
 
 
 
Date         
 
Applicant Signature   _______________________________________________ 

 
 
 

Thank you for applying to the Greater Tucson Leadership Program. 
 
For further information please contact Greater Tucson Leadership Executive Director Kasey Hill at 520-
792-2250 x 141, or email khill@greatertucsonleadership.org.  
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